
 
 

 

Notice of meeting cancellation 
 

 
Regularly scheduled meeting of September 1, 2020 

 
 

of the  

Elgin Heritage Commission 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of Tuesday, September 1, 2020, has been cancelled due to 
the Mayor’s Awards for Preservation event.   
 
Our next meeting will be the regularly scheduled meeting date of October 6, 2020, at 
7:00p.m., in the City Council Chambers, 2nd floor of the North Wing, City Hall, 150 Dexter 
Court, Elgin. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the posting of this cancellation notice, please 
contact the Christen Sundquist (Historic Preservationist) at 847-931-6004. 
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Notice issued on 08/31/20 

 


